
Wisconsin Catholic Conference Policy Advisory Group / Maryann McMahon OP 

This group has not met.  The office of the Wisconsin Catholic Conference has 
moved as per the email below: 
 

The Wisconsin Catholic Conference (WCC) and the Church Unemployment 
Pay Program, Inc.(CUPP) will be moving offices next week.  As a result, 
offices will be closed to the public from Monday, June 28 through Thursday, 
July 2, 2021.  The staff will not have access to internet/email on June 29 
through July 1 and the office will have limited telephone service next week.   
 
Starting July 1, 2021, the new address for the WCC and CUPP will be: 
106 E. Doty St., Suite 300 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
Please note the new address.  I do not anticipate a change in phone, fax, or 
email contacts at this time.   
 
Although the office will be closed for several days next week, for urgent 
matters the WCC staff can be reached at 608-234-0175 during the transition 
period. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions and have a great weekend!  
 
Sincerely,  
Kim  
 
Kim (Wadas) Vercauteren 
Executive Director 
Wisconsin Catholic Conference 
131 W. Wilson Street, Suite 1105 
Madison, WI 53703 
608-257-0004 
fax 608-257-0376 
kim@wisconsincatholic.org 
www.wisconsincatholic.org 
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